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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,
Welcome to week 6 after a very successful K/1 camp experience to Coffs Harbour! The students were full of stories about their overnight camp when they arrived back at school on Thursday evening. As you can see by the photos they had a great time. Thanks to all who accompanied the children on their camp.
Thank you 4/5/6 for running our Remembrance Assembly on Friday – ‘Lest We Forget’
This week we have The Life Education Van at school with the ever popular ‘Healthy Harold’ in residence.  This is part of our PDHPE curriculum and all students will attend: $10 per child.

Tomorrow (Tues 15th ) at 12:15pm we will be having our first event in the Wahlabul Cultural and History Centre. Southern Cross Distance Education students will be donating a canoe they have constructed as part of their studies to the school. Everyone is welcome to attend the handover of the canoe to the centre.

Year 4/5/6 will present their Term 4 Assembly tomorrow (Tues 15th) at 2:45pm. Come along and support your children; they have been doing a great deal of practice for their assembly. Everyone is welcome. 

We have been in contact with our shirt manufacturer and we have asked for an order of Tabulam Public School Community shirts. These shirts will be the red design, the same as the students but will not have TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL across the back. The shirts are $35. Please return the note, with the number and sizes included, in this newsletter if you wish to order a shirt.
Swimming School will start next week (21st – 25th Nov) with the K/1/2/3 attending for the week. All students take part; please return the permission note attached and money this week. Year 4/5/6 will attend in the following week.

The SRC will be having an ice-cream sundae stall on Friday to raise money for school programs. The ice-cream sundaes will be $1-00 each.

Students ‘Caught Being A Good Learner’ last week were: K/1; Izaiah Ward, 2/3; Annabelle Johnston, 4/5/6; Anne-Maree Avery. Well done to all students for being a great learner!

It is great to see students always following our school rules: Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful, Be a Learner. Students on GOLD last week were:-

K/1 – Pepquita Bell-Link, Shenayah Ali, Sunni Atkinson, Sophia Hippi, Ben Wilkinson, Izaiah Ward, TL, 
Alfred Avery, Gracie Martin, Ronald Ward, Derek Hickling-Torrens, Robert Adams, Tasharni McGrady, Leanita Hickling, Shantelle Hippi, Rory Flockhart-Smith.

Year 2/3 – Shaileigh Avery, Ponjum Ward, Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Shakylah McGrady, Deniarna Roberts-Walker, Keeley Bell, Shyannah Avery, Donald Simon, Danial Khelloul.

Year 4/5/6 – Albert Avery, Pierre Hippi, Oscar Martin, Kaden Khelloul, Dellmay Simon, August Avery-Robinson, Amber Avery, Kendita Avery-Robinson, Bing Williams, Christine Hickling, Abby Martin, Haylee White, Aaliyah Hickling-Torrens, Montique Avery, Harrison Hone, Bradley Avery, Rico Avery, Kasey Khelloul.

School photos still have not arrived but they should not be far away.

Have a great week!

Lesley Mills

Principal
	WEEK
	TERM 4

	6
	Monday 14th November

Life Education Van
Dental Van

P & C Meeting 2.30pm

Tuesday 15th November
4/5/6 Assembly

Canoe Presentation – Cultural Room 12.15pm

Friday 18th November
SRC - Ice-cream sundae stall - $1 each 
 

	7
	Monday to Friday,  21st to 25th November

K/1/2/3 Swimming School

Tuesday 22nd November

Dr. Jackie Andrews
Thursday – 24th November
Year 6 (transition) – Ballina Water Slide

	8
	Tuesday 29th November

Wednesday 30th November
Maths Challenge 2.45pm
Thursday 1st December
Transition to Kinder meeting for students beginning school in 2017 at 10am in the library.
Captain & Prefect Speeches – 3pm
Monday to Friday, 28th November to 2 December
4/5/6 Swimming School

	9
	Tuesday 6th December
Presentation Day

Cultural Centre Opening 1pm

Wednesday 7th December

Christmas Craft Day

Year 6 Dinner

	10
	Tuesday 13th December
Christmas Tree Night
Book Giving Assembly

Wednesday 14th December
Attendance Rewards Day

	11
	19th & 20th December

Pupil Free  - Staff Development Days


